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   13 December 2023 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 21 December. 
  
We are pleased to be supporting the Christmas Jumper Day Appeal on Thursday 21 
December. A payment has been set up on ParentPay for a donation of £1.00 which 
will go to Save the Children Charity. 
  
Students must wear their full Sutton Academy uniform on this day if they choose to 
wear a Christmas jumper. 
  
Please note, Christmas Jumper Day is optional and those choosing not to wear a 
Christmas jumper must wear full academy uniform. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
N Egerton 
  
Mrs N Egerton 
Enrichment Coordinator 
 


